
DOCKET NO. 22-STRCLOSURE-0004
(Jay Luckett, DPDS Case Manager)

Closure of a portion of Fegenbush Lane Right-of-Way 
located at the northeast quadrant of Fegenbush Lane 

and S. Hurstbourne Parkway

Attorneys: Bardenwerper Talbott & Roberts, PLLC

Land Planners, Landscape Architects & Engineers:  Land Design & Development, Inc.

Louisville Metro Land Development & Transportation Committee – February 24, 2022
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